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[bookmark: _Hlk125968020]Suspension of Trinity Electives
Proposals to suspend Trinity Electives must be presented to the Trinity Elective subcommittee prior to being submitted to the Undergraduate Studies Committee for its decision.  

1.	Title of the Trinity Elective:    
Click or tap here to enter text.
2.	Rationale for the suspension of the Trinity Elective: 
Click or tap here to enter text.



3. (a) Please confirm that the Host School Executive Committee has approved the suspension of this Trinity Elective[footnoteRef:1]  ☐ [1:  It is necessary that the School Executive Committee approve the suspension of the Trinity Elective.] 


Signed: _________________________________	Date: _________________
Module Co-ordinator 

Signed: _________________________________	Date: _________________
Head of School 



Please return this form to tesubcommittee@tcd.ie at least one working week before the first TESC meeting of the academic year.
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